
  

 

 

ULSTER COUNTY’S SAUGERTIES AREA IMMUNIZATION CLINIC  

SCHEDULED TO RELOCATE TO A LOWER COST FACILITY  

New Location Maintains Saugerties Presence and Essential Services 

 

In keeping with Ulster County’s ongoing initiative to deliver essential services at a lower 

cost, Dr. La Mar Hasbrouck announced that as of June 30, 2010, the Ulster County 

Department of Health’s (fixed location) Immunization Clinic at 123 Partition Street in 

Saugerties will be moving to a less expensive facility.   

 

Ulster County’s low or no fee clinics provide important immunizations, especially for 

children, up to 18 years of age, and cover a wide range of preventable diseases.  

 

Starting with the first scheduled clinic on Tuesday, August 10th, 2010, the new location 

will be in the Dutch Arm Chapel of the Reformed Church of Saugerties, on 173 Main 

Street. The entrance is on John Street and free parking is available next to the Chapel.  

 

For more information, call the Ulster County Department of Health at 340-3070.    


